The 21° Annual Safety Seminar
for Underground Stone Mines

Ramada Plaza Bluegrass Parkway ¢ Louisville, KY
December 6-7, 2016

This safety seminar will provide an update on issues and research relevant to
the health and safety of underground stone miners. Regulatory developments
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The meeting begins December 6™, 2016 at
400 pm with a workshop. On December 7" the meet-
ing continues, starting at 7:30 am with presentations on a variety of health
and safety subjects. The seminar adjourns at 4:15 pm.

You will receive a seminar registration email by mid-October.
There is no fee for this seminar but you must register to attend.

For more information contact Michael Murphy (mmmurphy@cdc.gov)

or Brent Slaker (bslaker@cdc.gov)



